
  

   

 

20 November 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians  

On Tuesday 5 December from 5.00-7.30pm we hope you will be able to attend a 
Consultation Evening with your son/daughter to discuss his/her progress. In advance of 
this meeting your son/daughter will arrange 5 minute appointments for you with his/her 
teachers using the appointment sheet which is attached to this email. On arrival we ask that 
you sign in at the Sixth Form Work Room, where the Head Master, Head of Sixth Form and 
Careers Adviser will also be available. Mrs Wilson (Head of Year 12) will be in W6. 

South Wilts Grammar School is also holding a Consultation Evening that night and so it is 
possible for your son/daughter to arrange meetings with his/her teachers there if applicable. 
If that is the case, he/she will need to arrange appointments to allow sufficient time for travel 
between the two sites. Regrettably, parking is not available on either site during the evening.  

Reports will be issued shortly and you may wish to bring them to the Consultation Evening. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr R V Burnside      Mrs C E Wilson 
Head of Sixth Form      Assistant Head of Sixth Form: Year 12 
 

 

 



BISHOP WORDSWORTH’S SCHOOL 
YEAR 12 CONSULTATION EVENING – Tuesday 5 December 2 017 

 
 
 
Please ask your son/daughter to make appointments as desired. Teachers may also 
wish to make an appointment to see you.  Teachers may prioritise appointments if 
they are fully booked. Please leave a 5 minute gap between appointments. 
 
Please sign in at the Sixth Form Work Room  on arrival on 5 December.  
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